
CIRES invites scientists to join the thriving community of 
researchers in Boulder, Colorado, through our prestigious 
Visiting Fellows Program. CIRES visiting fellowships 
are intended to stimulate interdisciplinary science within 
the institute through engagement with researchers on 
campus and in Boulder’s NOAA laboratories. Sponsored 
by CIRES fellows, visiting fellows work with CIRES 
researchers on a wide range of environmental science 
topics. The CIRES Visiting Fellows Program has attracted 

more than 325 scientists from around the world since 
1968; many have gone on to lasting careers in CIRES, 
NOAA and the University of Colorado Boulder. Two-
year visiting fellowships are available for postdoctoral 
researchers ($62,000/year), and terms of up to 12 months 
are available for senior scientists on leave or sabbatical. The 
application process opens in late October, and candidates 
are strongly encouraged to contact CIRES in advance of 
the January 9, 2017 deadline.

Lindsay Chipman (2012). Chipman created a technique 
for studying oxygen metabolism in shallow rivers. 
Photo: CIRES. 

Looking for a postdoctoral 
or sabbatical research opportunity?
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CIRES Visiting Fellows Program
http://bit.ly/CIRESvf

Above: Jakobshavn ice fjord. CIRES Visiting Fellow 
Twila Moon (2014) studied the seasonal and longer-term 
movements of Greenland glaciers. Photo: Ian Joughin, 
University of Washington.
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Be inventive. Be inspired. Be CIRES.

http://bit.ly/CIRESvf

